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The Honorable J. R. Claeys, Chairperson 

House Committee on General Government Budget 

Statehouse, Room 274A-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Claeys: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2595 by House Committee on General Government 

Budget 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2595 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Secretary of Administration, through Kansas Surplus Property, may 

sell state surplus property to the general pubic after the property has been offered to qualified 

individuals and entities for at least 30 days.  HB 2595 would remove the 30-day period before 

offering the sale of surplus property to the general public. 

 

 According to the Department of Administration, enactment of HB 2595 would have no 

fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jeff Scannell, Department of Administration  


